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Regarding certain media reports 
 

Tokyo, December 4, 2015 - Today there were media reports concerning Fujitsu's PC business. These 

reports were not based on any official announcement made by Fujitsu. On October 29, 2015, Fujitsu 

announced its intent to split off its PC business. Fujitsu is considering various possibilities toward 

future growth of the PC business following the split. However, a decision has not yet been made. 

Fujitsu will promptly announce matters that require disclosure as they arise. 

 


